30 July 2001

Christopher O’Reilly

75 Rapid Creek Road

Rapid Creek NT 0810

The Secretary
Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee
Parliament House
Canberra  ACT  2600
e-mail legcon.sen@aph.gov.au
Re:
Mandatory Sentencing

Dear committee members. 

I am replying to you’re inquiry into mandatory sentencing.

My name is Christopher O`reilly and I am 17 years old. I have been sentenced under the mandatory sentencing Laws in Perth.

I have been locked by the police over 50 times in WA and the NT. I have been sentenced twice in WA. I have not been to a proper school since I was 11.

I was sentenced for 16 months Banksia Hill detention center I have completed my sentence now and I did not think it did any good because I think I people end up coming out worse then before.

This is because they make more friends in there and end up meeting back up on the out side and they learn more things (like how to steal) in prison. Lots of my friends have been locked and they keep on doing crime when they are released. Locking them up doesn’t work. 

I am happy to appear before the inquiry as a witness to talk about my experiences with the justice system in the NT and WA.

Chris O’Reilly
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